
TOWN OF SHELBY 

PUBLIC HEARING 

APPROVAL OF A CABLE TELEVISION AGREEMENT BETWEEN SPECTRUM 

NORTHEAST LLC AND THE TOWN OF SHELBY 

August 11, 2020 

 

Present: Jeff Smith, Supervisor 

William Bacon, Councilman 

  Stephen Seitz, Councilman 

Darlene Rich, Town Clerk 

  Miranda Bennett, Bookkeeper 

  Paul Gray, Constable 

  Claude Grimes, Constable 

   

Excused: John Pratt, Councilman 

 

Others :   Mark Meyerhofer   Michael, Mindful Media Group 

    Ryan Wilkins    Alan Bushover 

 

 

      

Public Hearing was called to order at 6:30pm 

 

Pledge to the Flag 

 
Purpose of the Public Hearing- To hear comments for and against the approval of a cable 

television agreement between Spectrum Northeast LLC and the Town of Shelby. 

 

Supervisor Smith told the audience that the public hearing notice was published in the Batavia 

Daily News on July 29, 2020.  It stated the agreement was available for inspection at the town 

hall.  He asked twice if anyone had any comments.  There were no comments.     

 

Public hearing closed at 6:35 PM 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Darlene A. Rich, MMC/RMC 

Town Clerk 


